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for Canada's health levels are among the highest in the
world.

The Minister's estimation of the value of the programme found
corroboration, not only in the action of all the provinces in taking
advantage of it, but in its reception even outside Canada. For instance,
at its annual convention in Boston, Mass., in November, the American
Public Health Association paid this fine tribute to it:

Resolved, that the American Public Health Association
extends its hearty congratulations to the government
and to the people of Canada for a step which makes the
year 1948 memorable in the annals of public health on
this continent.

Entering 1949, Canada was planning to extend the provisions of
its health programme and, on the basis of experience gained in applying
the original provisions, to make further contributions to the develop-
ment of services which would ensure the health and welfare of Canadians.

RP/A
January 31, 1949.
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